A, K. Whymark

24 Wellsworth Lane
Rowlands Castle
Havant

Hants

P09 6BY

10 March 1995

Dear

Monthly "Staying in Touch' Meeting ! (S.I.T.)

Further to our previous conversations regarding meeting up once a month
I have listed below a schedule,

S«L.Te 1995
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This letter has been sent to: Mr A Darville, Mr S 0'Connor, Mr A Castle,

Mr R Bailey, Mr R Swanson, Mr S Lippett, Mr S Alden.

T know from speaking to you that everyone is keen to "get this going
regularly". For the next meeting I suggest we use The George Inn on
top of Portsdown Hill.

If this venue does not suit everyome for future nights, then maybe we
could discuss alternatives at a later date.

I hope the above is ok with you all.

b

Cheers,
i



